
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

                

                    

            

  

                  

 

 

 

 

Big Water Care and Share is opening again.  

Pre-packed boxes can be picked up on the 1st 

and 3rd Thursday of the month            

between 6pm and 8pm. 

If you have any questions or if you have a 

food emergency call Sheri at 435-899-8901 

 

Use of the transfer station on 

Saturdays MUST BE SCHEDULED IN 

ADVANCE through the office.  We also 

offer free access to our Refuse 

Facilities so that you can get rid of all 

yard clippings, bushes, plants, etc. 

Planning and Zoning                   
Monday March 1st, 2021 
5:30pm Work Session                            
6:30pm Meeting  
GCSSD                                                              
Monday March 22nd, 2021                 
5:30pm Meeting                                      

Town Council                                 
Monday March 22nd, 2021                                        
6:30pm Work Session                            
7:00pm Meeting  

 

      

 

 

Newsletter Big Water Town 

PO BOX 410127 Big Water UT 84741 * bigwater.town * 435-675-3760 

Town Hall Hours:  Monday-Thursday     9 AM to 3 PM UTAH 

March 2021 

BURN PERMITS 

Big Water Fire and Rescue has revised the rules 
for permitted burning and the permit form. 
 
You must come to the Fire Department to get 
a permit between the hours of 8 and 5 any day. 
The fire department may inspect the debris you 
plan to burn and make recommendations 
necessary to obtain a permit. 

 

 

Town Hall is open for in person transactions.  

You may also make payments by calling, 

going online, or downloading the app. Just 

search for Xpress Bill Pay. 

All our meetings will still be held in person 

and broadcast on Zoom.  The agenda with 

the Zoom information will be published the 

day before the meeting on our website.  

 

Alcoholics Anonymous is meeting again 
every Tuesday at 6:00pm UT time. 

Questions:  
Jim 314-750-8817 

Marybeth: 314-750-3253 

 

CPR Classes are being taught again. 

Contact the Big Water Fire Dept at  

(435) 675-5837 for more information. 

Town Hall will be closed March 1-4 for 

training. If you need something , please 

email us at bigwaterclerk@gmail.com 

 

Spring Break is March 15-19. 

We have been notified by Republic 

Services that they will be increasing our 

refuse collection charges.  Expect this 

to reflect on your utility bill starting in 

April. 

mailto:bigwaterclerk@gmail.com

